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THE meeting was called to order by President Joe Farrah. The Salute to 
the Flag was led by Lion Charlie Bottarini, and the Invocation by Lion Frank 
Ferrera. 

President Joe presented placgues to Lions Gil Smail, Fred Krahl and Al 
Gentile for work they did for the G-E Lions during the past year. 

President Joe announced a practice the Millbrae Lions are using which 
our club will be doing. The "newest" Lion must wear a bib until a new 
member is brought into the club. A bib has been ordered from International, 
and if you are wondering who our newest member is, it's Bill Cazzatt,Jr. 

President Joe also announced that Lions Ted Zagorewicz, Joe Giuffre and 
Ron Faina were not at the meeting because they were attending the Council 
meeting at the Granada Cafe. Also, Lion Carl Muehlendorf was attending the 
Daly City SkyLions board meeting to discuss plans for the fireworks stand, 
which is scheduled for June 28 to July 4. Some good Lion is needed to head 
this committee and Lion Carl and other Lions will give him support. How 
about you? 

Lion Ozzie Buoncristiani reported the Installation held at the Presidio 
Officer's Club on June 9 was a success. Than*:3to Wanda for all her help. 

Lion Bob Woodall reported the club received our share of the Youth and 
Community ticket sales. 

Paper Drive committee is going to repair the windjslown sign. Lion 
Bottarini reported three-quarters of the ten ton bin is full of newspapers. 
People are cooperating. Please support this hard working committee by 
bringing your old papers to the collection point at Russia and Mission Street. 

CADILLAC RAFFLE is moving along. Thirty sales have been made and the cash 
turned in. It is reported another thirty have been sold. 

President Joe received the following letter from Leonard Autajay, Admin­
istrator of the Geneva Social Development Center: 

"The clients of the Center express their gratitude to Lion Dick Harrison 
for his generosity in treating them to lunch at his place of business." 
(Harrison's Coffee Shop, 984 Geneva Ave.). 

Lion Dick could have made a request to the Board of Directors to approve 
this expense, but he told President Joe it was his treat. 

The Geneva Social Development Center would like a member of the G-E Lions 
to be on their Advisory Board. If you are interested in finding out more 
about this, please contact Lion Bob Woodall. 

Just a word to wish a sp-edy recovery to Lions Ed Damonte and Ray Squeri. 
Your programs have been great Ed, hope you will be at a meeting soon. And 
Ray, get well soon, your golf buddies should be a soft touch after all the 
rest you have been getting. 

Acting Program Chairman Bob Woodall introduced Ms. Tricia Garrett, from 
HYPMOTIVATION, INC. The members were told they could improve their business 
life, family life and sex life through self-hypnosis. Ms. Garrett spoke at 
lenghth about the benefits of the program, and the members gave their 
attention and asked questions. 

Lion Ted Zagorewicz asked to acknowledge members of the Marina Lions, 
Fil-Am, Park Presidio and Mission Lions who attended the Installation. 

Raffle: $4.00, Pete Bello, to conv. fund 
$2.00 Fred Krahl, " " 

Mystery, Jerry Ennis (not attending) 

BIRTHDAYS AND ANNIVERSARY1'S during month of June: 

June 1 Emily Farrah 
June 2 Bill and Irene Tonelli 
June 4 Bob and Pauline Woodall 

10 Mike Castagnetto 
10 Giulio Francesconi 
10 Bruno Sanchez 
10 Irene Tonelli 
10 Bill and Calista Shea 
10 Margot Clews 
16 Leonera Melchiori 
16 Charles and Marcella Stuhr 
21 Ted Zagorewicz 
22 Pat and Marjor i e Martin 

C O M I N G E V E N T Si 
June 20th - Program meeting«Guest speaker 

w i l l be Supervisor Quentin L.Kcpp 
June 27th - Jo in t Board of Directors meeting 

a t Lion Pete Be l lo ' s residence* 
July 4th - Happy 4 th of Ju ly . NO MEETING. 
July 11th - Business meeting, 
July 18th - Program meeting.To be annoiccod. 
July 25th - Program meeting.Board of Direc­

t o r s meeting t o be announced. 
XXX—XXX 

MANY THANKS TO OUTGOING BULLETIN EDITOR LION 
AL GENTILE FOR JOB WELL DONE. THIS IS LION 
AL'S LAST BULLETIN IN 1978/79» NEXT BULLETIN 
WILL BE WRITTEN BY LION PP JOSEPH FARRAH. 

LIBERTY - INTELLIGENCE - OUR - NATIONS - SAFETY. 


